
 

 

 

 

 

1 November 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customers, Partners, and Other Stakeholders, 

 

Appointment of Chief Operating Officer 

 

First and the foremost, we would like to express our gratitude for your continued support and partnership 

with LT Game Limited (“LT Game” or the “Company”). 

 

Further to our letter issued to your good self on 18 October 2023 regarding the recent change in 

executives of the Company, we are pleased to further announce the return of Mr. Au Hon Man, Eddie to 

the Company and the appointment of Mr. Au as our Chief Operating Officer of the Company, effective 

from today. Mr. Au brings with him a wealth of experience and expertise to facilitate and promote LT 

Game’s businesses in the development, sale, and leasing of electronic gaming equipment and systems, 

which aligns perfectly with the goals and objectives of the Company. 

 

We firmly believe that Mr. Au's return will further strengthen our ability to meet and exceed your 

expectations. With his unparalleled industry knowledge, innovative mindset, and commitment to 

excellence, we are confident that he will play a pivotal role in driving our Company's success in the 

coming years. Mr. Au can be reached by email (eddieau@hk1180.com) or telephone (+853 2878 7317). 

 

We look forward to continuing our prosperous business relationship with you, and we eagerly anticipate 

the positive impact that Mr. Au's expertise will have on our shared endeavors.  

 

Thank you once again for your unwavering support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Dr. Jay Chun 

Managing Director 
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